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We are pleased to introduce a new issue of the journal—44.1 (June 2022). This is a very 
special occasion for us, as a great amount of the work behind this issue has been done 
by the previous Editorial Board, formed by Mireia Aragay, Hortènsia Curell, Patricia 
Bastida, Yolanda Calvo and Javier Ruano. Our deepest gratitude goes to all of them, 
not only for their work in this new issue, but especially for all their time and effort 
devoted to previous issues. As members of the new Editorial Board, we are lucky to 
have Yolanda Calvo, José Ruiz-Mas and Xavier Díaz-Pérez with us. We are sure their 
commitment and work will be invaluable in this new chapter of the journal’s history.


